Empartment of English
The University of Oklahoma.
Norman, Oklahoma.

January 15, 1930.



Miss Martha W. Beckwith, Vassar College, Poughkeepsie, N. Y.

Dear Miss Beckwith:

I happen to be engaged upon a life of the celebrated Dakota chief, Sitting Buil, I understand that you can help me from your knowledge of the Oglala Sioux. I shall be grateful if you will refer me to your publications on the Dakotas or to any sources which might be of assistance to me. Please help me.

Yours faithfully,

W. C. CAMPBALL.